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The Lenten season is a five-week period before Easter, when Christians commemorate the Passion of Jesus 
Christ, the Messiah, our Lord and Savior. During Lent we are invited to renew our call to discipleship by 

intensifying our life of prayer, penance, and works of charity towards our brothers and sisters.
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A hands-on workshop for catechists who minister to children of 
elementary age. Come and learn creative ideas to help the children 
and their families live a Lenten season centered in Jesus Christ.
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Pre-registration is required by Feb. 9th

$10.00  (We will provide black-line masters.)
Space is limited, register early.
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Saturday, February 11, 2023
From 4 - 6 pm
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When?
In-person at
Our Lady of Perpetual Help Church
23225 Lyons Ave, Santa Clarita, CA 91321
In the Parish Hall
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This workshop counts as a 2-hour credit for Catechist Recertification purposes.
Please bring your own scissors, glue sticks, crayons or markers.

If you feel sick, DO NOT come to workshop and contact the organizer.
Douglas E. Zuniga - (213) 637-7410 - dezuniga@la-archdiocese.org
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To register online, scan the QR with your cellphone, or visit this URL:
http://store.la-archdiocese.org/elementary-level-lenten-workshop-catechists-eng-olph
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